
 
Notice of Public Hearing 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Village of Cold Spring Board of Trustees will hold a  
public hearing on Tuesday, April 11, 2017 at 7:00 pm at Village Hall, 85 Main Street, 
Cold Spring, NY to hear public comment on the tentative budget for the 2017/2018 fiscal 
year. Copies of the proposed budget are available at the Village Clerk’s Office, 85 Main 
Street, Cold Spring, NY and on the web at www.coldspringny.gov. All interested parties 
are encouraged to attend and be heard. 
 
Salaries for elected board members are as follows: 
Mayor: $12,662/year  
Deputy Mayor/ Trustee: $8,262/year  
Trustees: $7,221/year  
Budget Officer: $2,500/ year 
 
Dated: March 29, 2017 
Mary Saari, Village Clerk 


